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I recently drove through Indiana who he as numerous Wind turbine farms. It is a hideous site
in respect to the skyline.. I drove close enough to see several that looked like they had a large
concrete area underneath them to catch any oil that leaks plus a few looked to be inoperative
and leaking oil. How will turbines leaking oil be captured in Lake Erie ? This will destroy our
best natural resource ! I understand the benefits of green energy. But at what cost ? Building
wind turbines over water is a BAD IDEA ! Not to mention, over a source of drinking water for
thousands.

Scott Valencie
Berea, Ohio
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